
****************** 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Carroll County Board of Commissioners is soliciting proposals from qualified individuals, 
groups and businesses to enter into a CONTRACT FOR CONCESSION OPERATIONS 
FOR THE CARROLL COUNTY RECREATION DEPARTMENT (Solicitation 13-A006).  
This will be an annual contract for the operation and management of the four (4) concession 
stands located at the Carroll County Recreation Department. 
 
Proposals will be due no later than 3:00 pm, Wednesday, May 15, 2013 in the Purchasing 
Office at 423 College Street, Carrollton, GA 30117. There will be a non-mandatory Pre-Bid 
Meeting at 1:00 pm Wednesday, May 8, 2013 located at the Carroll County Recreation 
Department, 1201 Newnan Road, Carrollton, GA  30116. Proposal packages and instructions 
may be obtained by calling the Purchasing Department at 770-830-5868, email: 
rbenedict@carrollcountyga.com or by visiting the County’s website at 
www.carrollcountyga.com. 
  
The Carroll County Board of Commissioners reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, 
waive formalities, negotiate with the most responsive firm, and select the proposal determined in 
their judgment to be most advantageous to Carroll County Government, taking into consideration 
the evaluation factors set forth in the Request for Proposals. 


